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To: <Statedevelopment@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 7/31/2012 12:34 PM

Subject: Inquiry into the Adequacy of Water Storages in NSW
CC: "records" <admin@murray.nsw.gov.au>

Director, Standing Committee on State Development
Dear Sir

The Riverina and Murray Regional Organisation of Councils (RAMROC) will be making a submission'in
relation to the above mentioned Inquiry. You are advised that Murray Shire Council supports this submission.

Yours Faithfully

Greg Murdoch

General Manager

Mu rray Shire Council

PO Box 21 Mathoura NSW 2710

MURRAY SHIRE COUNCIL DISCLAIMER: The information in this email is confidential and should be read only by the individual named. If you are
not the addressee, you should not read, copy, redirect or forward this email. Murray Shire Council cannot be held responsible for loss, direct or
indiract, as a result of failure to comply with this notice. The Council advise that it is the responsibility of the recipient of this email to scan any
attached files for viruses or other bugs and that, as such, they cannot be held liable for loss, direct or indirect, as a result of failure of recipients to
comply with this. They also advise that email transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted,
corrupted, lost, destroyed or incomplete.
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